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Decision:  Transit Fare Equity:  Fair Pass Program 

At its meeting of December 20, 2016, the Board 

1. Endorsed the creation of a cost recovery arrangement between the City and the TTC 
whereby the TTC invoices the applicable City department on a quarterly basis for revenue 
losses that are sustained as a result of the Fair Pass Program;  

2. Approved the addition of a low-income concession provided through the Fair Pass 
Program that includes a discount on the PRESTO adult single fare and PRESTO adult 
monthly pass; and 

3. Directed staff to continue working in partnership with the City to ensure the successful 
implementation of each phase of the Fair Pass Program. 


